
Dear Chairperson Representative Jason Kropf 

Members of the committee,


I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 
3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as 
the court’s stay is lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. 
We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. It’s time to 
begin saving lives, we have waited long enough to implement 
what the the people of Oregon voted for.



